
Letter of Opposition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

To: [Recipient Name]  

[Title]  

[Organization/Agency Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed changes in the historic preservation 

laws currently under consideration. These changes pose a significant threat to the integrity and 

character of our historic neighborhoods and landmarks. 

Historic preservation plays an essential role in maintaining our cultural heritage and community 

identity. Altering these laws could lead to the destruction of irreplaceable structures that have 

withstood the test of time, and diminish the unique fabric of our community. 

Furthermore, I believe these proposed changes could lead to detrimental economic impacts, as 

historic preservation often drives tourism and local business growth. Communities that prioritize 

preservation typically experience enhanced property values and community pride. 

I urge you to reconsider these changes and prioritize the preservation of our historic sites for 

future generations. We must protect our past to ensure a vibrant future. 

Thank you for your attention to this crucial matter. I look forward to your response and hope to 

see a commitment to uphold the importance of historic preservation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


